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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 9:38 AM
To: radollface@gmail.com
Cc: Greg Weiner
Subject: 574 Sherburne Avenue
Attachments: Chapter 43.Vacant Building.pdf; 576 Sherburne Ave.Code Compliance Report 

3-22-19.pdf; 576 Sherburne Ave.Code Compliance Report 4-20-16.pdf; 
DSI.VBSingleFamDuplexCodeCompliance.2023.pdf

Hello Ms. Williams, 
 
Per discussion at the September 3rd hearing, attached, please find the following: 
 

1) a code compliance inspection application; 
2) Expired code compliance reports; and 
3) Chapter 43. Vacant Building 

 
You are scheduled for a City Council Public Hearing on September 18, 2024.  However, Ms. Moermond 
will be asking the City Council to continue the matter to November 6, 2024 @ 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 
Council Chambers, Third Floor, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul MN 55102.  If you disagree with the 
recommendation at that time, you testify in person as stated or register online 
https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council/city-council-public-hearing-live-testimony between 
October 31-November 5 before noon to testify by phone.  
 
Further questions, please let me know.  Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


